
 
 
 
 

 
 

NCSD Foundation 

P.O. Box 1397 

Morganton, NC 28680 

 

 

Dear Supporter,  

 

I am writing on behalf of the North Carolina School for the Deaf Foundation, Inc.  As President 

of the NCSD Foundation Board, I am hoping to get your support with our 2024 Bears Classic 

Golf Tournament which is our largest fundraiser each year.  Last year our gross profit was over 

$14,000.00 and this year our goal is $15,000.00.  The non-profit NCSD Foundation provides 

educational support (not covered by state and federal monies) for the students at the North 

Carolina School for the Deaf, including educational trips, reading materials, scholarships for 

high school seniors, and instructional materials for classrooms and resident halls.   

 

This year our golf tournament date is Friday, October 4, 2024, held at the beautiful Silver Creek 

Golf Club in Morganton, NC. We are hoping that you can support us as a sponsor.  We have 

golfers from Asheville, Hickory, Morganton, Charlotte, Winston-Salem, and other areas which 

NCSD serves – all of Western North Carolina, as well as Indiana, Maryland, and Wisconsin.  

 

If you are able to provide a sponsorship, you will be listed as a sponsor in our marketing 

materials. We will need your logo for us to use at the golf course and on social media. If you 

have a logo you want us to use, please send it electronically to info@ncsdfoundation.com. 

Sponsorship materials are enclosed in this mailing. 

 

Thank you for your support of the NCSD Foundation and the students at NCSD. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Dotty Kirksey, President 

North Carolina School for the Deaf Foundation, Inc. 
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